Minutes for Council Meeting

Monday September 15, 2014
ATTENDEES: Julie, Deborah, Steve, Natalie, Kim, Janet, Jennifer, Janis, Patti, Tracy, Michelle, Sherise, Matthew, Cheryl
PARENT MEMBER ATTENDEES:  Colleen, Victoria
STUDENT REPRESENTATIVES: none
SUBMITTED REPORT APPROVALS:  
Agenda – Steve, Michelle
Minutes – Steve, Michelle







Treasurer – N/A







School – N/A



        


         

DISCUSSION ITEMS:
· No Teacher Requests this month.

· Deb advised the daycare received a grant through government funding to repair the playground.   All repairs have been completed including ground resurfacing, cost to council was only $700
· Julie will request that Roger consolidate the Dance-a-Thon nd Halloween Hop lines on the treasurer’s report into one item.
· The new council was voted in, congratulations to the new executives;
· Chair: Michelle Scott

· Co-Chair: Patti Smith

· Treasurer: Tracey Rumble

· Secretary: Julie Kantar

· Kim advised the pizza program is in dire need of volunteers as well as someone to take over running the program, a plea will go out to parents to try and get volunteers.  Patti and Julie have volunteered to run the program this year.
· Dance-a-thon is set for October 31st, Patti advised the DJ has been booked and Julie advised we will not being doing loot bags this year, each class will receive treats and spot prizes will be done at all age groups.  Letters will go home early October.  Council has also decided to award the top earning class a pizza party.
· The Meet the Teacher evening has been scheduled for October 2nd, Patti will set up a table to try and recruit volunteers for the various activities we run at the school. 

· Deb discussed the class reorganizations that will take place on September 22nd.  Several classes from grades 1-5/6 split have been effected.  Students will bring home a letter on Friday September 19th advising families of potential changes.  These changes are required to bring us in line with the caps the board of education has in place on class sizes.
· Kim asked council to help spread the word that the front doors of the school are reserved for our community class students during arrival and dismissal times and should not be used by the mainstream students or their parents.. 

Next Meeting Date; Monday October 6th
7:15 pm, School Library

*Please e-mail changes or corrections to the council secretary: Julie Kantar- Julie.kantar@scotiabank.com or Julie.kantar@gmail.com
